
 

 

This location follows the NAAA Arbitration Policy and America’s Auto Auction Terms and 
Conditions. However, certain amendments, exceptions, or operational differences may 
apply. The details below outline our specific local policies. 

 

• All vehicles sold at this location are Red Light – Limited As-Is: Vehicles selling under 
the red light will only qualify for arbitration under the rules outlined in our polices. 

• Arbitration requests must be submitted by emailing: 
Kellie.hartley@americasaa.com 
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